Explanation of Response to Online Public Inspection File (“OPIF”) Question

WYHA (formerly WFUR-FM) was acquired as of May 11, 2020 (See BALH-
20200227AAC), so the licensee is responsible for uploading to the OPIF
issues/programs lists beginning in the second quarter of 2020. Pursuant to Public
Notice, DA 20-353, released March 27, 2020, issues/programs lists for the first and
second quarters of 2020, may be timely uploaded by July 10, 2020. As a result, the
issues/programs list for the second quarter of 2020 is not due to be uploaded to the
OPIF until July 10, 2020.

Moreover, the licensee reviewed the OPIF for the period prior to May 11, 2020, and
noted several discrepancies. It is the licensee’s understanding that it has no
responsibility for the compliance of the OPIF prior to May 11, 2020.



